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Kintbury 

As part of the experience that we offer to Year 
12 we have arranged a visit to St Cassian’s 
Centre in Kintbury from 7th – 10th  February 
2011.  
 
Kintbury  is  located  in  the  heart  of  the  
beautiful   Berkshire  countryside,   and   the  
residential centre is the perfect environment for 
students to get to know themselves and each 
other better. 
 
We would like to provide  our  young  people 
with a little time and space  to  reflect  upon  
the  important   beliefs  and  values in their 
lives as they plan for their future as adults. 

The key to the success of Kintbury is that we 
mix the opportunity for rest and relaxation with 
a time to reflect giving our students  a chance 
to grow. Throughout the years of the  centre’s  
existence, many young people have shared 
what   for   most   is   referred   to   as   “The   
Kintbury  Experience”. 
 
The cost of this Kintbury trip  is £90.00, which 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
includes  full  board  and  travel  to  and  from  St  
Cassian’s Centre. 
 
All our  current  Year  11  students have already 
received a letter asking them to return the reply 
slip along with a deposit of £10.00 to secure their 
place. 
 
As   the  experience  will  be   
popular among our students, 
places at St Cassian’s Centre are 
limited due to its  popularity with 
young people  throughout the 
country. eply slips should be   
returned to Gerard Boyle our 
Chaplin as quickly as possible. 
 
This is an excellent opportunity 
for   our   students   to   build  
community in their Sixth Form 
and will be an experience that 
they will never forget.  
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Attendance figures up to 11.06.2010 

 
Year 7   - 95.0% 
Year 8   - 93.3% 
Year 9   - 92.3% 
Year 10 - 93.7% 
Year 11 - 91.6% 
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94%
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Year  7 Year  8 Year  9 Year  10 Year  11

Champions League Swimming 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
This weekend  Sam   Newton    successfully   
competed   in   the   Northwest  Swimming  
Regional   Club   Championships    at    
Manchester Aquatics Centre.  Sam took part 
in the 100m breaststroke race where he 
cruised through  the heats and earned his 
place in the final.  In the heats Sam 
achieved a time of 1 minute 16 seconds and  
during the final he swam a personal best of 
1 minute 15 seconds so clinching the Silver 
Medal. Sam has been swimming for seven 
years and competes with Wirral Metro. This 
coming weekend  he  will  be  involved  in  
the  Championships to retain his Gold Medal 
in the 200m breaststroke which he won last 
year. Sam’s future ambition is to reach the 
nationals  and  move towards  a  successful 
career in swimming.  

The European Champions League 

 Year 7. 

Attendance  

Cricket  

Year 7 Cricket Team March into the 

Semi-Final 

 
Well done to the Year 7 Cricket team 
who fought off a stubborn Mosslands 
side to gain their place in the semi-final 
of the Wirral Schools’ Cup Competition. 
SJP   started   in   bat   with   Bradley  
Gallagher and Andrew Madigan batting 
confidently against a very strong bowling 
attack.  They were followed by Steven 
Reid and Callum Burridge who batted 
aggressively to post an impressive 65 off 
16 overs. 
 
In the field Steven Reid and Andrew 
Morris bowled so accurately that they  
restricted the Mosslands side to 54 runs, 
12 shy of the SJP total. The result 
means that the Year 7 side will now play 
the winner of the South Wirral vs Hilbre 
High School match in the semi-fianls.  
 
Well done to all students who competed! 

Important Information 
 

This year Project week is   
Thurs 8th July—Wed 14th July. 

 
During this week the school day will  

finish at 3pm 

Game Week 6, Monday 24/5/10 – Friday 28/5/10 
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Science News Archaeology  

 
 
 

Friday 18th June 
In preparation for the Science SATs test the 
SJP Science department are providing after 
school revision sessions Tuesday 15th-
Thursday 17th June. The sessions will run 
from 3.30-4.30 in Science 7 and will cover 
scientific investigation and key topic areas. 
 
The sessions will allow pupils to improve their 
investigative skills, interpretation of questions 
and exam technique. 
 
We look forward to seeing lots of you there!  

 
 

 
 

 
Pupils   from   Year  10    
enjoyed     a    unique   
experience on Tuesday 
8

th
   June,  when  they  

became Archaeologists 
for the day! 
 

In the first session a series of archaeological 
‘tasters’ showed pupils exactly what  happens  
on  an  archaeological excavation. Pupils laid 
their own   trench   and   recorded    it    using    
archaeological techniques. They then 
‘excavated’ their own finds in the lab, washed 
them  and  re-assembled  them,  just  like    
archaeologists!   
 
These ongoing sessions are being held on 
Tuesday  evenings  3:30 – 4:40.  They are 
being run in partnership with World Museum 
Liverpool, who are kindly donating  genuine  
finds  and  activities  for  pupils to handle. 
There are a number of limited places on this 
course still remaining for Pupils in Year 10.  
For more  details see Miss Cook in Sc8! 

Confirmation 2010  

Year 9 SATs Exam is on Friday 18th  June 
 

Students should be equipped with  
calculator, ruler, pencil, pen and eraser. 
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Weekly Theme– Compassion  

 Puzzle Corner  

Solution for  last 
week  

Not long after  that,  Jesus went to Nain village. 

His disciples were with him, along with quite a 

large crowd. As they approached the village 

gate, they met a funeral procession—a 

woman's only son was being carried out for 

burial. And the mother was a widow. When 

Jesus saw her, his heart broke. He said to her, 

"don't cry." Then he went over and touched 

the coffin. The pallbearers stopped. He said, 

"young man, I tell you: Get up." The dead son 

sat up and began talking. Jesus presented him 

to his mother.  

They all realised they were in a place of holy 

mystery, that God was at work among them. 

They were quietly worshipful—and then noisily 

grateful, calling out among themselves, "God 

is back, looking to the needs of his people!" 

The news of Jesus spread all through the  

country.  
Luke 7: 11-17 

We so often hear sad stories about people 

who are very sick, or people who have been 

affected by natural disasters, or people who 

have been forced   to   leave   their   own   

countries  because of fear and violence, and 

our natural reaction is to want to help them. 

 

The word compassion comes from two Latin 

words, “cum passio”, which means “suffering 

with.”  When, like Jesus, in this week’s gospel 

story, we feel for someone , we suffer with them, 

we show compassion. Sometimes we can do 

things to help, but many times we are unable to 

help them directly, and we feel frustrated. It is 

then that we can do one very important thing: 

we can pray for them. 

 

 
God of wisdom and love, from you all goodness 

comes . 

Help us to show your love 

and goodness to those in 

need, as your Son did. 

Amen 

Language  Corner  
La copa mundial 

Here is some useful vocabulary for describing football matches in 
Spanish. Try to write a little report on each game you watch during 

the world cup! 

There are lots more Spanish world cup words to be found at 
www.espanolextra.com. There are also lots of other world cup ac-
tivities and you can watch the video for the official 2010 Spanish 

World song!  
 


